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Galloway, NJ – Stockton University's Manahawkin Instructional Site will offer help and provide 
information to students thinking about transferring to the university on Thursday, Nov. 5. 

Steve Phillips, a Stockton Transfer Admissions representative, will assist prospective students 
from 10 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. at the site, 712 East Bay Ave., Manahawkin, NJ. Cynthia McCloskey, 
an academic adviser, will also be on hand from 1 - 6 p.m. to advise current or transfer students 
about academic programs. 

Prospective students should bring up-to-date college transcripts, which will enable Phillips to 
provide an “instant decision” in most cases as to whether they are eligible for admission to 
Stockton University. 

Stockton is among the Top 15 public Regional Universities of the North, ranked at #12 by U.S. 
News & World Report in its 2016 edition of “America’s Best Colleges." It offers small classes 
taught by distinguished faculty members on the 2,000-acre campus in Galloway, NJ and in 
Hammonton, Woodbine and Atlantic City, as well as Manahawkin.  

Stockton's Manahawkin site, near the Garden State Parkway and the beaches of Long Beach 
Island, is a convenient location to begin or continue one’s academic career. The site offers 
general education courses, continuing education courses and a wide range of academic and 
community-based programs throughout the year. 
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